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Please join us for our monthly resident meeting that is held the third 

Tuesday of each month. This month, the meeting will be held on 

Tuesday, October 17th at 9:00 a.m. in the dining room. This is an op-

portunity to ask questions and give suggestions. We look forward to 

seeing you there! 

The Village will also be having a food advisory meeting on October 

17th directly following the resident meeting. This meeting will be to 

discuss the holiday meals for this year and any other suggestions 

that you  may have regarding our menus and food. We hope that you 

can  join us! 
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Inside this issue: 

Mature Traditions October 4th  

Mature Traditions is a singing group that is coming to share some 

of their musical talents. They will be performing “The Old Stand-

ards” and “Big Bang Sounds.” They will be at The Village on Octo-

ber 4th at 2:00 p.m. in the dining room. We hope that you can come 

and experience this amazing group with us! 

Non-denominational church services are held every Saturday morn-

ing at 10:00 a.m. in the dining room. Catholic Mass will be held on 

the first Monday of each month. For October, Mass will be on Mon-

day, October 2nd at 11:00 a.m. in the front community area. There 

will also be a non-denominational bible study group that will meet in 

the dining room every Thursday in October at 6:15 p.m. 

Village Neighbors 

Management Staff: 

 Margaret (Peg) Barkley, 

CEO 

 Shannon Dixon, Manager 

 Kelsey DeFevers, Assistant 

Manager 

 Linda Grider, Kitchen Man-

ager 

 Kelly DeJaynes, Registered 

Nurse 
Carlinville Area Hospital to Draw Labs 

Carlinville Area Hospital will be at The Village every Thursday in Oc-

tober to draw for lab work. The technician will come to your apart-

ment first thing in the morning, before breakfast, to draw your lab 

work. If you need to be seen, please see Shannon in advance. We 

hope that everyone is benefitting from this service. 



Wiener Roast October 6th  

The Village will be hosting a wiener roast/bonfire this fall! We will be serving hotdogs, s’mores, and 

drinks! We will be outside the building at 5:00 p.m. Please come out and have some fun! Feel free to 

invite your friends and family to join us, please sign up guests at the front desk. This year we will also 

be celebrating a very special 100th birthday for John Morrison! We hope to see you there!  

River Dock October 18th 

Please join us on October 18th for a scenic river drive and to eat lunch at The River Dock in Hardin! 

We will be leaving the lobby around 10:00 that morning. Please sign up at the front desk if you are in-

terested by Friday, October 13th. Cost of the meal is at the responsibility of each resident. 

Reminders: 

*Rent is due by the 8th of the month or 

there is a $50 late fee. 

*24 hour notice for guests at meals. 

*24 hour notice for ALL transportation. 

*Policy and Procedure Handbook is 

located at the front desk. 

Other Events This Month: 

*Pretty Nails 

*Bunco 

*Dollar General Trip 

*Dominoes 

*Bingo 
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Merchant Night October 26th 

The Village will be participating in Merchant Night again this year! This night gives the area young-

sters a safe place for tick-or-treating. Many local businesses participate in this night every year. Last 

year we had a large amount of trick-or-treaters, so we hope that this year will be the same! The resi-

dents that decide to participate can sit outside their door with candy, which The Village provides! We 

hope that you enjoy this as much as the kids do! 

Cell Phone Numbers 

The Village would like to remind everyone that if you are a family member of a resident, that we would 

like to have your cell phone number on hand. In the event of an emergency we will be most likely be 

sending out text messages to the family members instead of calling. We have been informed that if 

there was an emergency, text messages seem to work better than trying to call everyone. If you are 

not sure if we have accurate phone numbers for you, please speak to Shannon or Kelsey and they can 

verify the phone numbers on file. You can also e-mail your cell phone number to Kelsey at kel-

sey@villageatmorsefarm.com.  Thank you so much! 

The Village at Morse Farm 

“Where neighbors become friends & 

friends become family” 

Halloween October 31st 

The Village will be celebrating Halloween on October 31st at lunchtime. Linda will be making a festive 

meal, and the staff may be dressed up! Please feel free to dress up as well! We always like the fun of 

this holiday and look forward to seeing your costumes! 


